
From:
To: A19 Downhill Lane
Subject: Open Floor Hearing at George Washington Hotel, Tuesday 15th October 2019
Date: 27 August 2019 18:13:00

Thank you for your kind notification.

Please be informed that I intend to attend the above hearing.

In regards to speaking this is subject to a couple of things.

First, that my questions put to the floor at the Open Floor Hearing on 13th August at the Clarion Hotel in West
Boldon have been addressed and responded too by applicant. These may well have been included in your
invitation, unfortunately I am unable to see them so if they are please direct me accordingly, thank you.

The second is subject to content raised by the West Boldon Residents Association at the next Open Floor
hearing on 15th October being aligned with that of the Downhill Lane Residents as can be seen in my questions
of the 13th August.

Thank you
Regards
Edward Wylie (Mr)

Sent from my iPad




